
Merrimack Valley Quilters Guild Retreat • Spring 2024

The Valley Inn
17 Tecumseh Road

Waterville Valley, NH 03215
603.236.8425

Quilt Retreat Information

Our Spring 2024 Quilting Retreat Weekend will be held at The Valley Inn in Waterville Valley, NH
from Thursday, May 16 to Sunday, May 19, 2024.

The price of the retreat includes: Lodging and sewing space set up for cutting, pressing, and
designing. Meals are included and begin with dinner on the first night and end with lunch on the
last day. There is a minimum requirement of 15 guests to cater meals. Outside snacks and
beverages are allowed in the sewing space.

The hotel is handicapped accessible. There is an option to stay 2 nights or 3 nights and rooms are
doubles or singles. Roommates must stay the same number of nights.

Please note that space is limited by the number of guest rooms available and the capacity of the
sewing space. Registrations will be accepted on a first-come, first-serve basis. Please do not
mail registration forms until the notification is given by MVQ that we are accepting them. If
there are more registrations than there is space for, there will be a waiting list. Please note, there is
a cancellation policy, which can be found at the end of the pricing list.

The retreat is limited to current paid members of the Merrimack Valley Quilters Guild who
have fulfilled their volunteer commitment at our 2023 show.

Please check the price list and complete the registration form. Checks are to be made out to
MVQ and must be included with the registration in order to be accepted. When notification is
given, checks should be mailed to: Phyllis Lauria, 23 Red Oak Acres, Merrimac, MA 01860.


